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Donna Conkling

From: Suzanne Nukho <nukho@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 10:37 AM
To: Mayor
Cc: Clerk's Department
Subject: A time sensitive request concerning Crossways Field and Coach Rippy ..

CAUTION: External sender. 

To whom it May Concern; 
 
The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways would be an appropriate place and way to 
acknowledge the decades of positive and tireless service Rippy has given to the Community.    
 
My son, an Edgemont resident was welcomed by Rippy when there was no other option for him in our 
district, he encouraged the boys love of the sport and opened the only avenue for him to play for 
3years & we are very grateful! 
 
Thank you & be well, 
Suzanne Nukho  


